
CITY OF VAUGHAN 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF SEPTEMBER 28, 2022 

Item 24, Report No. 32, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on September 28, 2022. 
 
 
 

24. PRESENTATION – ILLEGAL TRUCK YARD OPERATIONS ON 
FARMLAND 

The Committee of the Whole recommends: 

1. That the presentation by Mark Hopkins, Cold Creek Road, 
Kleinburg, and Communication C10, entitled “End Illegal Truck 
Yards”, dated September 13, 2022, be received and referred to 
staff to report back to the Committee of the Whole meeting of 
December 6, 2022; and 

2. That Communication C8 from Irene Ford, Resident, dated 
September 12, 2022, be received. 

 
  




